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February 28, 2008
ERRATA TO EXECUTIVE SECRETARY’S 

LETTER OF JANUARY 28, 2008
Re:
In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation for an Alternative Form of Regulation Pursuant to RCW 80.36.135, Docket UT-061625

TO ALL PARTIES:

On January 28, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission entered an Executive Secretary’s Letter Approving Qwest’s Second Compliance Filing in the above matter.  Appendix B, attached to the Letter, includes one tariff sheet that was subsequently withdrawn by Qwest.  This errata notes and corrects Appendix B to delete the following tariff sheet:

Section 105
1st Revision Sheet No. 63

Sincerely,

PATRICIA CLARK

Administrative Law Judge

